Parks Committee Meeting 10/13/10

Jim Rossol called the special Parks Committee meeting to order at 5:00pm at the Recreation Park.
Present were James Rossol, Sean Moroney, Michael Meulemans, Patrick Kenhan, Michael LeClair,
Barbara Anschutz. Absent was Douglas Smith

Clerk submitted a letter saying the Agenda had been properly posted — M/S/C to approve the agenda by
James Rossol/Michael LeClair

Committee reviewed the playground area and out buildings with the following recommendations:
1) Weed control needs to be addressed in the playground area as well as to the north along
the cedar tree screen of the treatment plant
2) Two (2) swing seats should be replaced
3) Arubber grip should be installed on top of the monkey bars
4) A second coat of paint should be applied to wood sections of all buildings
The meeting moved inside of the concession stand to look at possible future renovations.

The Committee moved to Anclam Park, reviewed the area with the following recommendations:
1) The electrical box near the drinking fountain should have a locking cover or if not used a
blank plate should be installed
2) The light on the soda machine should be turned off
3) Install a garbage can for the upper portion of the park under the cedar trees
4) In the event that the proposed renovations occur the existing playground equipment should
be move to the Recreation Park

The Committee moved to Water View Park, reviewed the area with the following recommendations:
1) The replacement cedar for the fencing should be purchased this year if it hasn’t already
2) Cedar trees need to be trimmed back

The Committee moved to Lake View Park, reviewed the area with the following recommendations:
1) The existing sign is in disrepair and needs to be replaced
2) Move benches away from the cedar tree and into the open view area
3) Make the park for pedestrians only, possibly set up large boulders to prevent driving to the
end

The Committee moved to School Park, reviewed the area with the following recommendations:
1) Install a sign so people will recognize it is a park
2) Add picnic tables, barbecue stands, garbage/recycle cans and a pet control baggie stand

The Committee moved to Kendal Park, reviewed the area with the following recommendations:
1) Drain tile on the north end of fence line needs to be repaired
2) Discuss possible construction of a stage at the southwest side of the grass area for bands.

Meeting adjourned at 6:40pm — M/S/C Michael Meulemans, Michael LeClair

Minutes prepared by Barbara Anschutz and are subject to correction at the next regular monthly Parks
Committee Meeting



